
 

Date: 22/10/2019 

C 71 (2019-20) 

To, 

Pre-primary and Primary School Parents (Nursery-Grade 7) 

 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

On the onset of festive season SVMites will be celebrating Diwali in school on 

Thursday,24th October 2019.  

Learners to dress up in traditional/party wear and carry little extra snack 

(vegetarian snacks only) for a class potluck. 

School timings: 

Grades 1-7- 8.30 am to 11.00 am  

Grades Nursery to Sr kg -9.30 am to 1.00 pm  

*School buses will run as per schedule 

 

Diwali Vacation: Friday,25th October to Friday,8th November 2019. 

School re-opens on Monday,11th November 2019(Full day school) 

 

Thank you 

Team SVM 

 


